
 
 

If you visit select sites at one of our One Brooklyn Health System hospitals (Kingsbrook, Brookdale or
Interfaith) as a patient between May 15 and June 15th, we kindly ask you to complete the Brooklyn

Health Equity Index (BKHI) Survey.  We estimate the survey will take about 10-minutes. Tell us about
your visit. Your voice matters! The BKHI is one of the tools we are developing to improve the quality of
care for our patients. Your answers to this brief survey will help us understand how you were cared for

and treated during your visit. Here is how you can participate. After your visit, you will receive a call
and/or a text that will take you to the BKHI survey. We are grateful for your participation.

 
 
 
 


